
 Annual

Pro Bono Legal FAIR
(Free Assistance, Information & Referral)

Thursday, October 23, 2014
3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

The Nassau County Bar Association, Nassau/Suffolk Law Services and                     
The Safe Center invite all attorneys to volunteer for the Annual Pro Bono Legal Fair.

Any Nassau resident can come to the Bar Association’s headquarters located at the 
corner of 15th & West Streets in Mineola with a question and meet with an attorney 

one-on-one for legal guidance.

Attorneys knowledgeable in many areas of law are needed to meet 
with these residents to provide information.

Attorneys DO NOT provide legal representation. 
Attorneys are needed between the hours of 3 -5 and 5-7p.m.

 to answer questions in the following specialties:
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Volunteers please contact
Gale D. Berg at (516)747-4070 or 

gberg@nassaubar.org

VOLUNTEER ATTORNEYS NEEDED

• bankruptcy
• divorce and family issues
• education and 
   special education
• health and disabilities
• immigration

• mortgage foreclosure
  and housing matters
• senior citizen issues
• Superstorm Sandy issues
• Veterans’ issues
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